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Class 2 – Year 3 and 4 Trip to Bailiffgate Museum Monday 28th June 2021. 
 

Wednesday 23rd June 2021. 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 I am very much looking forward to working with Class 2 from this Monday. The topic I will be covering over 
the next 2 weeks is ‘The Vikings’ and I would very much like to bring alive this subject by enabling the children 
to take part in a visit and workshop in Bailiffgate Museum on Monday 28th June. 
 
To ensure we continue to be extremely COVID secure. Bailiffgate Museum have kindly enabled our visit to take 
place when the museum is closed to members of the public and strict protocols will be in place, there are 
plenty of hand sanitising stations, toilet facilities which will be for our use only and for the craft activity 
volunteers have kindly made up ‘craft packs’  which have been quarantined for each child to use very much 
like we do in school. 
 
The bus we will be using will be cleaned before we get on and for our return journey and we will be picked up 
and dropped off directly outside the museum. 
 
COVID restrictions covered, the museum has a fantastic array of artefacts that are normally housed at Yorvik 
Viking museum in York and Bailiffgate is the first museum to have this honour bestowed on them! 
 
We will leave school at 9a.m. and return for usual end of day arrangements. 
 
Children  will wear school uniform but do not need to bring a coat but a small bag with their pencil case, water 
bottle  and a packed lunch (provided from home)  with separate drink if possible.  
 
 
If your child is entitled to FSM and you would like for school to provide a packed lunch please contact Mrs 
Kennedy via email by 9 a.m. on Friday 25th  June 2021. 

 

As a school, we have not managed to take children out on any school trips due to COVID 19 restrictions so 
each class first trip out will be fully funded by school, and we will not be asking for any contributions to the 
cost. 
 
Here is hoping that the children have a wonderful day and that we can continue to take small and measured 
steps towards a more normal school experience where possible. 
 
I am happy to answer any queries and will be on gate duty tomorrow and Friday. 
Best wishes, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


